
OPEN HOUSE
CLASS OF 2025

A N T I O C H  C O M M U N I T Y  

H I G H  S C H O O L

Welcome to ACHS! Please join us for our annual 8th grade Open
House. We are hopeful this evening will be filled with

pertinent information and will give your student a glimpse into
what it means to be a Sequoit. We are looking forward to starting

a meaningful partnership with each family.

****By early February, each family will receive a mailing
with information on Enrollment Night. This appointment

will provide time for your family to meet with your
student’s counselor to select courses for freshman year!****

January 14, 2021
6:30 pm - 8:30 pm

Please call the Student Services office at
(847)838-7762 with any questions.

bit.ly/achsopenhouse

http://bit.ly/achsopenhouse

